UAC meeting, 2/18/22

- 1. UAC completed review of re-registration proposals from:
 - Geography BA
 - Linguistics BA
 - Africana Studies BA
 - Human Biology BS
 - Theatre BA
 - Computer Science BA

Additional re-registration updates:

Programs approved by SED: 4

- Political Science BA 2/11/22
- Biology BS 1/28/22
- Public Policy and Management BA 12/16/21 Distance Education
- Sociology BA 1/18/22
- 2. GAC leadership joined the UAC meeting to jointly plan for how to address two issues:
 - a) Expanding the number of overlapping credits allowable in BA/BS—MA/MS programs
 - b) Reviewing the number of shared resource courses that a department can offer each semester (5) with potential recommendations for adjusting current policies on limits All UAC members volunteered for one of the two subcommittees
- 3. 5 Quad gave a presentation about Stop the Bleed kits and training available.